Jim Hloucal

to Carter, me

For G.I.

Carter.

At the City Council meeting I was asked to look into the number of crashes at Skyline and Westover Rd. and at Butler Spaeth and Boxelder to see if there was an increase after the electronic signs were installed.

Due to the trend in crashes decreasing overall across the City I narrowed the time frame to look at the 6 months prior to the signs being installed and the first 6 months after they were installed. Below are the results:

Skyline and Westover: 1 crash before, 2 crashes after.
Butler Spaeth and Boxelder: 2 crashes before, 3 crashes after (however 2 of the crashes in the after category occurred within seconds of each other and the second crash appears to be the result of someone trying to avoid the first one).

Please let me know if you would like further information.

Thank you, Jim